
Colorado Water for the 21st Century 
Metro Roundtable – Meeting Minutes 

 

August 10, 2011       3:30 PM – 5:30 PM 
At the Denver Water Board Room 

 
 
Rod Kuharich chaired the meeting.  
 
 
The scope of discussion at this meeting was limited to evaluation and discussion of the 
proposed “Portfolio Tool” for the Metro Roundtable. No actions were taken, and it was 
anticipated that there would be additional discussion on this topic at the next Metro 
Roundtable meeting. 
 
Mark Wagge said that he will seek input on water conservation assumptions from the 
CTAG group and others, to provide input on the most reasonable level of water 
conservation that should be assumed for use in the “Portfolio Tool”. 
  
 
 
    Prepared by Gary Thompson 
   September 19, 2011 


